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UPDATE: NZART AGM Saturday 5 September 2020  

For those that have registered an interest in attending the NZART AGM on Saturday (in 

person), please read the following update. 

 

I have today confirmed with the COVID-19 Hotline the following must be strictly adhered to, as 

we gather in numbers over the coming weekend: 

 

1) Please sign in to the venue using your QR COVID -19 Tracer App on your phone.  

 

You are also requested to leave contact details on a separate sheet for the hotel staff. These will 

be available at the NZART Registration Desk on the Saturday morning.  

(AREC meeting attendees will be provided with a sheet too.) 

 

2) Please use the hand sanitiser provided at all times, however please wash your hands after 

visiting the toilet and prior to eating. 

 

3) Masks are encouraged to be worn during all meetings, however those who are from or 

traveling through the Auckland Region MUST wear a mask when gathering in 

numbers and maintain a two (2) metre social distance. Masks will be available from either 

Annalise or Debby, should you need one. 

 

4) All those from the Auckland Region or traveling through, MUST maintain a social distance 

of two (2) metres, the rest of the country a minimum of one (1) metre apart. This includes meal 

times where possible. 

 

5) There will be a forehead thermometer onsite and anyone who appears to have an elevated 

temperature will be denied entry to any meeting. Please see Annalise or Debby. 

 

6) If you are feeling unwell at all, please do not attend. 

 

For any other information on COVID-19 please visit the website https://covid19.govt.nz/ 

 

Remember, stay vigilant and more importantly STAY SAFE 
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